On Apr 26, 2022, at 11:34 AM, Yamasaki, Mariko -FS <mariko.yamasaki@usda.gov> wrote:

Good morning Ruth et al.,
 
Your BEF research request paperwork for “Multiple Element Limitation in Northern Hardwood Ecosystems (MELNHE)” has been signed so you’re good to continue your efforts.  Please let Chris Costello know when you plan to be working at BEF.  Please make sure that all your field sampling material and equipment from plots and laboratory site is removed at the conclusion of your work. 
 
We would appreciate the courtesy of your acknowledging the cooperation of the Northern Research Station and the Bartlett Experimental Forest in any publications as well as a monitoring report on what you found during your sampling efforts.  Have a safe field season and good luck with your continuing project.  
 
All the best.
Mariko
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